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Date: 03/04/2017

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/013382 — Patients not eligible for NHS care

| am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information:

1. How many letters have been sent out to patients from this Trust informing them that they may not be eligible for
NHS care?

Please provide figures for April 2016 up to April 2017, or the most recently available 12-month period.

The Trust has sent out from the 1st April 2016 until the 31st March 2017 a total of 719 letters asking for patients to
provide proof they are eligible for free NHS treatment.



